
 
 

Dear Neighbour, 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned evening and overnight works on the 

Forth Replacement Crossing (FRC). 

 

The evening and overnight shifts are required to mitigate the risk of the work falling into 

winter working where the quality of work and health and safety of the workforce might be 

adversely affected. 

 

The out of normal working hours work includes carrying out paint repairs and steelfixing on 

the Approach Viaduct South from Pier S7 (immediately to the south of Society Road) 

heading north to meet the cable stayed bridge. This will be done with a very limited 

workforce in terms of numbers, no more than twenty operatives. 

 

This squad will start work at 5pm daily and finish at 5am the following morning, stopping for 

a full weekend once a fortnight. The nature of these operations, which will be carried out by 

hand with no need for large items of plant, will mean that we anticipate no disturbance to our 

neighbours. 

 

The work is scheduled to commence on Monday 15
th

 August 2016 and will continue until we 

are sure we are safe from the potential adverse effects of winter working. 

 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910.  

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the Forth Road 

Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is manned 09:00hrs 

to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Fridays and 10:00hrs to 

16:00hrs on Saturdays (through to December 2016) to deal with enquiries and to supply 

information. Additionally, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at 

certain times. For confirmation of all opening times please check the project website.  
 

Issued to - Neighbours in the vicinity of the works described above. 
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